
 

 
 
  Meeting of the Mishawaka Building Corporation 
 December 17, 2020 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:25 pm  
 
In attendance were board directors: Yvonne Milligan, Tony Violi, and Rebecca Miller. 
 
Approval of the minutes of the December 19, 2019 meeting:  Tony Violi motioned, Yvonne Milligan 
seconded.  Motion passed. 
 
Rebecca Miller motioned to keep officers and appointments the same for 2020.  Tony Violi seconded.  
Motion passed. 
 
Election of officers:  President Yvonne Milligan, Vice President Tony Violi, Secretary/Treasurer 
Rebecca Miller  
 
Discussed the longevity and continued need of the Building Corporation. 
 
Other New Business: 
None at this time 
 
Unfinished Business: 
None at this time.  
 
Tony Violi motioned for adjournment.  Yvonne Milligan seconded.  Motion passed. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:29 pm. 
 
 
Rebecca Miller 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Mishawaka Building Corporation 


